
 

Family Updates 4-20-20 

Leesville Middle Families 

I hope everyone was able to connect with your teachers last week for the first official 

week of remote learning. Please take care of yourselves and your family. We are 

thinking of you and hope see you all again soon. 

Teachers Share Comments from First Week of Remote Learning 

I have met many cool pets and younger siblings this week.  I have also been asking students 

what is working and what is not working and how can we fix it.  It has led me to change some of 

my plans for future online learning.  I miss everyone!! 

I have enjoyed students giving me feedback in Google Classroom and in Google Meet. I was 

concerned with this being the first week and them feeling overwhelmed. When I asked what we 

could be doing better they have all said we (teachers) are doing great! I also used padlet this 

week! 

I posted a FlipGrid this week and I really enjoyed seeing so many of our students faces and 

hearing their voices discuss Social Studies. 

 


